
 MISSION STATEMENT:   
We, the parishioners of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church, provide a caring, welcoming environment to 

all who seek to grow in the Catholic faith through Eucharistic Celebration, Sacraments,  
and Service in the surrounding community. 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
JUNE 4, 2017 

 

 
 
Pastor 
Fr. Tony Del Ciancio 
Ext: 22   adelciancio@dol.ca 
 
Pastoral Minister: 
Christine Toffolon  
Ext: 24  ctoffolon@dol.ca 
 
Secretary / Bookkeeper  
Marie-Rose Bassil   
Ext: 21 mbassil@dol.ca 
 
Music Ministry       
John Salalila 
 
Custodian / Maintenance  
Paul Smith 
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804 Grand Marais Road, East, Windsor, Ontario  N8X 3H8  

Phone:  519-966-1953  Fax:   519-967-0830 Email Address:  olph@dol.ca  / Website: www.olph.dionet.org 

 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS:   Tuesday to Friday  1:00 p.m. -  4:00 p.m.  

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS:  
Saturday: 5:00 p.m.  /  Sunday: 9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 
WEEKDAY MASSES: See schedule of Announced Masses 
SACRAMENTS OF INITIATION 
Baptism:  Sunday 12:00 noon  
(scheduled every other month)  
Eucharist and Confirmation:   
First Eucharist– Registration in October 2017 
Confirmation - Registration in October 2017 
SACRAMENTS OF HEALING: 
Reconciliation:  Saturday 4:00 p.m. (or by appointment)        
Sacrament of the Sick:  Available upon request 
SACRAMENTS OF SERVICE: Marriage:   
Call the office at least six months in advance  
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PRIEST PENSION FUND COLLECTION 
This year’s annual Priest Pension Fund collection will take 
place on Father’s Day weekend, June 17-18.  Please look for a 
special envelope and flyer in our bulletin that weekend, and 
give as generously as you can.  Let us keep all priests and 
seminarians in our prayers. 

TRANSITIONAL DIACONATE ORDINATIONS 
With praise and gratitude to Almighty God, the Diocese of London, 
and St. Peter's Seminary, announce the ordination of  Mr. Robert 
Weaver to the transitional diaconate.  A transitional deacon is a 
seminarian in the last year of preparation for ordination to the 
priesthood.  The Sacrament of Holy Orders will be conferred by 
His Excellency Joseph Dabrowski, Auxiliary Bishop of London, on 
Tuesday, June 6 at 7pm at St. John the Baptist Parish, 225 Brock 
Street, Amherstburg.  All are welcome to attend.   

SSVP SLEEPWALK UPDATE 
It was great weather for our Sleep Walk. Six of your parish 
Vincentians did the walk...Diane, Gord, Debbie, Eugene, Janis 
and Cari.  
A big Thank You to our parishioners for your generous dona-
tions, we collected  $1000.00 in donations. This will provide 
10 beds for those we serve in our neighbourhood and beyond 
to  have a good rest at night before they face the challenges of 
the day. Thanks for your giving and your walking!  

CWL  BURSARIES –FOR GRADUATING STUDENTS 
The CWL is offering  TWO CWL BURSARIES. The application 
forms can be  found at the Welcome Desk. The first bursary is for a 
High School student graduating and going to University or College 
in the Fall. Anyone can apply – male or female. You must be active 
in the parish. You do not need a mother or grandmother as a mem-
ber of the CWL of our parish. Deadline to apply is June 25, 2017.  
The second bursary is for a Grade School student who is going to a 
Catholic High School. It is a Gift Certificate to Freeds (to help pur-
chase school uniform). To qualify for this bursary, applicant must 
have a mother or grandmother who is a current member of our par-
ish CWL council. The deadline to apply is June 18 , 2017. 

SCHOOL OF FAITH & REASON with Fr. Chris  
You are invited to join Fr. Chris on Fridays from 7 - 8:30 pm at 
Corpus Christi Church. The following topics will be discussed:  
June 9 - Theology Part 2:  Marriage, Celibacy, and Redemption by 
Vocation. June 16 - Theology Part 3:  4 Last Things (Heaven, Pur-
gatory, Hell, Judgment). June 23 & June 30 - Angels 

LIVING YOUR BEST LIFE 
Assumption University in partnership with Hotel-Dieu Grace Healthcare 
presents “Living Your Best Life” A Conference on Healthy Aging and 
Spirituality  Join us for a day of workshops exploring the role of 
spirituality in the journey of healthy aging at  Fogolar Furlan – 
Windsor Hall, 1800 Service Road, Windsor on Wednesday, 
June 14, 2017 (8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. Light lunch included) Sen-
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able. To register please call 519-973-7033 press ‘0’.  

SACRAMENT OF HOLY CONFIRMATION 
Lord, send your Holy Spirit on them to  be their helper and 
guide. 
Victoria Ballo, Cameron Beaton, Bryan Bedard, Will Bene-
teau, Daniel Bergeron , Andrea Calzavara, Nicole Danko 
Lisa Marie Danko, Jourdyn deHoop, Mia Filipetti 
Evan Gaggero, Cole Garrod, Gabrielle Guevara, Madison Ha-
zelton, Hannah Joseph, Jacob Kochanowski, Kennedi Lombar-
do, Madalynn MacLachlan, Nicole Magcaleng, Myla       
Masschaele, Dawson May, Alexander McKenzie, Bryanna 
Mooney , Annice Nguyen, Daniel Nguyen, Sarah Parker 
Bryana Quintero, Emma Riccardi, Tyler Ruttle, Owen Smith, 
Conor St. Andrews & Gabriel Rueda from Corpus Christi 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 
St. Simon & St. Jude Parish, Belle River, is seeking a full-time Co-
ordinator of Youth Ministry.  For details visit: www.dol.ca. ST. MARY’S CATHEDRAL & BOAT CRUISE 

Sunday, June, 25, 2017 call: Teresa Demarco: 519-562-0078 

 
 
We are truly blessed in our parish to have such dedicated 
youth and adults to share their faith with our Confirmandi.  
*to our catechists, Courtney Blevins, Kyle Durocher, Jeff 
Gendron,  Hannah Hartwick, Tessa Toffolon, Onyi Ubah & 
Theriza Veloro 
*to our Confirmandi, by participating in several Community 
Service Hours in the parish., especially all our dinners! 
*to our parents, grandparents, and guardians, for driving your 
child/grandchild to the preparation classes and other events. 
*to our catechists who participated in the overnight PRAYER-
fast. Thank you to everyone who let us borrow your air mat-
tresses. This time together really does strengthen our friend-
ships.  Thank you for the Jesus Christ Superstar songs and 
talking into the very early morning!  
*to the Confirmandi who sponsored their own group catechist 
for the PRAYERfast. Kyle’s group raised the most pledges, 
way to go Table #5. The Confirmandi raised $530.00 for the 
Our Lady of Guadalupe Home.  WAY TO GO!!!  
*to the catechists, especially Tessa & Jeff for directing our 
Confirmandi in the gospel dramatization on Good Friday. 
Check out the pictures on our Facebook page. 
*to Melissa Toffolon & Daniel Del Pup for their help and 
presence during our PRAYERfast & Confirmation  day.  
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came and shared their STORY with our Confirmandi on their 
Retreat Day. 

PROJECT RACHEL HEALING RETREAT 
June 23-25 

An outreach to women of all ages that still suffer from a past abor-
tion Experience God's mercy and forgiveness through healing and 
reconciliation, with others who understand. The retreat will be held 
in the Windsor- Essex area All calls are private & confidential . 
Register by calling 1-888-355-1110 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE – CRISIS IN AFRICA 
 Development and Peace – Caritas Canada, the official international 
development organization of the Catholic Church in Canada and 
the Canadian member of Caritas Internationalis, is collecting funds to 
address the crisis in Africa.  If you are interested in making a donation 
that would directly aid those in need, please visit https://
www.devp.org/en.  Please note: if you give before June 30th, the Gov-
ernment of Canada will contribute an equivalent amount to the Famine 
Relief Fund. 



Commentators 
5:00 pm -  Kristine Gratton 
9:00 am  -  Sue Lozon 
11:00 am - Sheila Filipetti 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
5pm  - Daniel Del Pup, Ann Baxter, Phil Anderson 
9am – Barbara Cancian, Cari Marcoccia, Yvonne Lozon 
11am – Marcia Spratt, Godgela Luig, Michael Roehler 
Lectors 
5pm  - Leanna Maruiz, Jeff Gendron  
9am  - Sue Lozon, Sonia Giovanatto 
11am  - Olin Ashak, Stephanie Baughan 
 

Welcome Desk 
5:00 pm  - Janis McIsaac 
9:00 am  - Shirley Robillard 
11:00am  - Debbie Beckett 
 

Collection Counters 
L. Votto, E. Huha, C. Bancroft, S. Giovanatto 

Adoration: Every Tuesday 5:30pm to 6:30pm 

Tues. June 6, 2017 at 6:30pm 
Anna Modolo by Modolo family 
Gastone & Edda Simoni by family 
Germana Fiorini by Mary Pellarin 
 

Wed. June 7, 2017 at 9:30am 
Esperenza Valerio by Discora Tay 
Giovanni Durante by Selvestre Verde 
Stan Kallen by Paulette Houle 
 

Thursday June 8,  2017 at 12noon  
Filomena Correia by Alda Oliveira 
Dec. mem. of SCC by SCC 
For the intention of Brian & Grace Kelly - 60th Wed. 
Ann. 

No Mass on Friday,  June 9, 2017  
 

Saturday June 10, 2017 at 5pm 
For the parishioners of OLPH  Parish 

Sunday,  June 11, 2017 at 9am and 11 am  
For the parishioners of OLPH  Parish 

 

MASS INTENTIONS OF THE WEEK  SACRAMENT CORNER 

          BAPTISM  
        Next Baptism date is June 18, 2017. 
        Please direct questions  to Christine  

at 519-966-1953 , ext 24 

               
 
Envelopes                      $          2,615.00 
Loose         $             292.05 
Direct Deposit      $             130.00 
Diocesan Stewardship     $             125.00 

Total                                        $          3,162.05 
         

        Average weekly amount required to operate the 
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COLLECTION  May 27 / 28 

LAY MINISTERS / June 10 / 11  

FAMILY OF PARISHES UPDATE 
Bishop R.P. Fabbro has announced the Family of Parishes for 
the whole Diocese. Our Parish Family will now consist 
of  Our Lady Of Perpetual Help, Holy Trinity Parish, St. 
Francis of Assisi Parish, Immaculate Heart Parish & St. Mi-
chael German Parish.  At this time there is NO set date for 
this Family to be implemented. Let us continue to pray for 
this pastoral initiative in our Diocese as we move from a 
Church of maintenance to a Church of mission. Extra colour 
brochures are available at the entrance of our church for more 
detailed information.  

 
 
 

VBS DAY CAMP 

Do you want to enrich your life this summer? We are looking for 
teen volunteers to be day camp leaders and adults who would like 
to be Christine’s assistants. If there are not enough adult volun-
teers to help out with the VBS day camp, then the day camp 
will not run this summer. We are looking for adults to open the 
hall up in the morning and to stay for the morning or all day and 
help run the day with the teenagers. Please contact Christine by 
June 9th and an interview will be set up. Those that wish to volun-
teer must attend all the training sessions and complete the police 
clearances as per Diocesan policy.  If this is an issue, you must 
speak to Christine.  This is a wonderful way for teens to obtain their 
community service hours.  And this is a wonderful way for adults to 
take an active role in their parish community, especially with the 
youth of the parish. Adults please email or call Christine for an in-
terview time. Teenagers please email or call Christine for the vol-
unteer application forms and the training dates for all volunteers. 

ADULT ALTAR SERVERS 
We are currently looking for adults to altar serve for us for our 
Saturday 5:00 pm. Mass. If you are interested please call the 
office, or talk to Fr. Tony or Christine. Training will be pro-
vided. 

     HOME / HOSPITAL VISITATIONS  

Please call office and inform parish staff of loved 
ones who are ill or sick in hospitals or homes and 
would like a parish visit. 

YOUTH SYNOD SURVEY 
In preparation for the 2018 Synod about “Young People, the 
Faith and Vocational Discernment,” the Diocese of London is 
participating in a worldwide youth survey. If you are, or 
know someone who is 16-30 yrs. old please visit 
dol.ca\survey to take the survey. The survey will be open un-
til September 30, 2017. 

MINISTRY SCHEDULES 
The new ministry schedules are being prepared. The schedules 
will take us to October. If your availability has changed please 
contact Christine and let her know. Thank you. 
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Church, Family,  
Community. 

Join us today! 
Len Lozon G.K. 
519-972-1988 

Donny Thivierge  D.G.K. 
226– 757– 4773 

www.motherteresacouncil12494.weebly.com  
 

 

PARISH COMMITTEES 
FINANCE COMMITTEE:  Diane Bortolin  

LITURGY COMMITTEE:  Sr. Ann MacDonald 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: Len Lozon, Grand 

Knight— K of C Website: 

www.motherteresacouncil12494.weebly.com 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE: Christine        

Toffolon, President 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL:  Sue Lozon 

PASTORAL CARE MINISTRY:  Dory Jimenez 

SOCIAL JUSTICE:  Bonnie Drago 

BLDG & PROPERTY MANAGER :  John Baxter 
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